
Maths 

This half term we will be 
looking at some simple 2D 
shapes and be exposed to 
vocabulary around this. 

We will continue to 
explore capacity through 
hands on, sensory based 
activities. We will also 

continue to work on place 
value and exposure to 

numbers through 

English 

This half term will be 
exploring a sensory story 
all about transport called 

‘Choo choo choo!’ We will be 
using our hands to explore 

things associated with 
trains and different 

weathers we may 
experience. 

PSHE 

Our topic this half term will be 
looking at ’Living in the wider 
world’. We will be exploring 
this through a story about 
different jobs and roles in 
society and looking at how 

these people can help keep us 
safe. 

PE 

This term we will focusing 
on balance. We will be 
working on this through the 
use of balancing benches, 
pummel horses, crash mats 
and climbing equipment.  A 
key aim of PE this half tern 
is safety. We will continue 
with swimming and hope to 
gain some more awards this 
term! 

RE: We will be looking at the Easter story, and exploring 
this through some role play and dress up activities.   

Welcome back to a new half term and hopefully the warmer weather is now on its way! Our topic 
this term is still ‘The World’. We will be exploring this concept throughout all the lessons we do and 
trying to bring some of the outdoors to school to explore! We will be making a large collage during 

art and cannot wait to share more details of this with you soon! We are delighted to say that 
Hannah who is part of the Holly class team gave birth to a baby boy last week and both Mum and 

baby are doing well—welcome to the world baby Koda! 

Term: 

Spring 2 

Please ensure all belonging are clearly labelled to 
avoid items getting lost or misplaced. 
Thank you 



Class Fund 

Thank you to those who contribute to our half termly class 
fund, this supports us in our Cooking/ Design and       
Technology lessons. We politely ask for a £5 voluntary 
contribution each half term. If you are able to contribute 
please do so through Parent Pay.  

Swimming 

We will be swimming on Friday afternoons. Please ensure 
that your child has a swim kit, including a towel, clearly 
labelled with their names sent in for this. Please provide a 
swimming pad/incontinence swimwear if your child requires 
this. 

PE kit 

PE continues to be on Wednesday afternoons, in addition to Go 
Active Cornwall who come in every Tuesday. Please ensure that 
your child has an appropriate PE kit, labelled with their name 
for our lessons. This should include a t-shirt, shorts/jogging 
bottoms and appropriate footwear. If possible, these should be 
left in school and will be sent home at the end of each half 
term to be washed. 

For updates, information and useful contacts, please check our school website and Facebook pages. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk 

Outdoor Learning 

Forest school with Lisa was a resounding success last half term. 
Where possible, we have been putting learners in wellies and 
waterproof clothes so please send these back in clearly la-
belled. There's no such thing as bad weather, only unsuitable 
clothing.  

 

Max-Teacher 

Sara-Jane –TA Matilda -TA  

 

Zoe -TA 

Abbie— MDS Hannah (maternity leave)  


